
From: Sharon Powell
To: fracking inquiry
Subject: Fracking
Date: Saturday, 12 August 2017 8:58:52 PM

To whom it may concern,

Dear sir/madam,

I visited your wonderful part of Australia in 2015 and was part of a group that was shown
around some fracking sites by an aboriginal man who passionately wanted to protect his
land from fracking.

I came away with "Don't frack the Kimberly" bumper stickers and an anti fracking sign
that I nailed to the front of my house in Cairns,  and they're all still there.

Surely you won't allow such a magnificent part of our beautiful country to be ravaged by
the evil Fracking?

Just for money?

I sincerely hope sanity prevails and this hideous proposal is rejected.

Sincerely,

Sharon Powell

Sharon Powell
Submission #392
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